
Stylish, 
affordable 
town centre
living



Greenwood House is an exciting new 
development of contemporary studio 
apartments for rent designed exclusively for 
people working in and around Woking. The 
central location above Woking Fire Station 
puts the town’s shops, bars and restaurants 
on your doorstep – and makes your daily 
commute a doddle.

All the 33 modern units are fully furnished 
and ready to go, meaning you can move 
straight in.

Suitable for singles or couples, each studio 
apartment offers comfortable living space 
and kitchenette facilities. In addition there 
are shared communal spaces such as 
fully-equipped kitchens and laundries. 
Broadband WiFi and secure bicycle parking 
come as standard.

Tenants each get their own secure storage 
and there is an on-site concierge to make 
sure everything runs smoothly.

It offers the ultimate in affordable, 
convenient, town centre living  
for people on the go.

–	£80 per person per week

–	30 double occupancy apartments

–	3 single occupancy studios

–	Central Woking location

–	Dedicated secure storage

–	Broadband WiFi

–	Shared kitchens and laundry facilities

–	Concierge

–	Secure bike storage

Tenants need to be over 21 with no children, 
and must work in the Woking area.

Stylish, 
affordable 
town centre
living

A new concept in 
affordable living

Available end of July 2016

Interested? Register your details at:
gwh@thamesweygroup.co.uk


